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I am strongly opposed to this bill. Vote by mail has been incredibly successful for 

Oregon.  Being able to vote by mail, from home, after reading the voter's pamphlet 

and digesting news and opinions has enabled me to be a knowledgeable and 

informed voter.  It also encourages voting participation There is zero evidence of 

fraud in current Oregon's system.  This bill is nothing more than a shameful attempt 

to make it more difficult for the voters in Oregon to engage in the democratic process.  

It should never see the light of day. 


